
From: Ctkplans@aol.com 
Sent: 19 February 2013 09:52 
To: Sheila Kennedy 
Cc: lornemcpherson@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: Planning Application 12/01915/APP Amend Drainage Proposals to 

Include Bio... 
 
Good Morning. 
  
I am in receipt of the response from SEPA. With the greatest of respect, has anyone from SEPA visited 
this site recently to see at first hand the challenges faced by the Appellant? There are many mature trees 
and finished gardens and car parks now long established not forgetting the rise from the point of 
discharge from the house to the connection manhole. It appears that the Consultee is making a paper 
decision without familiarising themself with the actual physical challenges of making this connection to the 
sewer on the site. It would be hoped that perhaps SEPA could be encouraged to have a representative 
attend the site meeting on Friday where an informed decision could be made by assessing the problems 
on the site rather than just dismiss the request from a desk in Aberdeen. Again, I should re-iterate, 
that this comment is made with the utmost respect but also to allow the Appellant the best possible 
hearing for these difficult circumstances he finds himself in. 
  
regards 
  
Colin 
  
Colin T Keir (Partner) 
Plans Plus 
Main Street Offices 
Urquhart 
By Elgin 
IV30 8XQ 
01343 842635 
07766 315501. 
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